TOWN OF GORHAM
Transfer Station Permit Policy

Effective July 1, 2020, Gorham property owners/residents will be required to obtain a Transfer
Station Permit. The Sticker Application Form will be available at the Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s
office and on the Town’s website, www.gorhamnh.org, under the Highway
Department/Transfer Station Tab/Sticker Permit (menu on left side).

Upon completion and submission of the Transfer Station Sticker Application Form along with
payment of a $5.00 permit fee to the Town Clerk/Tax Collector, up to two permits will be issued
per property. Stickers will be valid for three (3) years from July 15t, The sticker shall be
displayed on the passenger-side, lower corner of the windshield of the residents’/business
owner’s vehicle.

Stickers can also be obtained by mail by completing the form (found online at
www.gorhamnh.org as noted above) and sending the form along with a check payable to the
Town of Gorham along with a “Self-Addressed, Stamped” envelope to: Town Clerk, Town of
Gorham, 20 Park Street, Gorham, NH 03581.

For any residents/business owners who have large loads of solid waste/building debris (pickup
truck full or larger), you will be required to obtain a permit from the Public Works Office to
bring the solid waste/building debris directly to the solid waste district, Androscoggin Valley
Regional Refuse Disposal District (AVRRDD).

For any contractors that own or rent property in the Town of Gorham, you may apply for a
transfer station permit. You will be issued a permit and allowed to drop off small amounts of
solid waste/building debris at the Transfer Station. For any full pickup truck (or larger) loads,
you will be required to obtain a permit from the Public Works Office to bring the solid
waste/building debris directly to the solid waste district, AVRRDD.

For any contractors who are from out-of-town and do not own or rent property in the Town of
Gorham, you will be required to bring the solid waste/building debris directly to the solid waste
district, AVRRDD.

For transfer station permit holders, the Transfer Station will continue to accept cardboard,
magazines, brush, leaves, metal, air conditioners, dehumidifiers, refrigerators and freezers.

Requirement of Transfer Station Sticker for entry to the Gorham Transfer Station to be enforced
effective, September 1, 2020:
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